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TO : DR. ROBERT BAYNES 
VICE PRESIDENT OF ACADEMIC AFFAIRS 

FROM : ANDREA WILSON 
SGA SECRETARY 

Dear Dr . Hayn~s, 

• 

FAX: 502-745-5795 

'. 

Resolution 93-6- F, Syllabus Availability , was passed at our 
November 2 , 1993 meeting . We realize that many departments 
already have a syllabi file for students to v i ew or at least 
require professors to turn in syllabi at the beginning of each 
semester; however, we want to make a formal request to those that 
do not. 

We request that departments let students have access to these 
syllabi if they want to view them . This w~ll give students an 
outlet in determining what sections and what professors to take 
for classes . 

Please contact me at the SGA office with any information on 
syllabus information that you may have. I am also sending a copy 
of the Resolution to all department heads . Thank you for your 
time and consideration of our Resolution. 

The Spirit Makes the Master 

•• 
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TO : ALL DEPARTMENT BEADS 

FROM: ANDREA WILSON 
SGA SECRETARY 

, 

- FAX: 502-745-5795 

• 

Resolution 93 - 6- F, Syllabus Availability, was passed at our 
November 2, 1993 meeting . We realize that many departments 
already have a syllabi file for students to view or at least 
require professors to turn in syllabi at the beginning o f each 
semes t eri however , we want to make a formal request to those that 
do not _ 

We request that departments let students have access to these 
syllabi if they want to view them. This wi ll gi ve students an 
outlet in determin i ng what sections and what professors to take 
for classes . 

Dr . Haynes has been sent a copy of this Resolution and is aware 
of our request . Thank you f or your time and consideration of our 
Resolution . 

The Spirit MaYs the Master 

•• 
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